
April 21, 2020 

Hotel Hewitt Koshien 

 

 

** Important announcement for our guests ** 

 

 

Due to the current spread of the new coronavirus, we have been 

requested by the Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare and the local 

government to lease west wing building of our facilities. 

This is to temporarily accept returnees from overseas until their PCR 

results come up and to accept patients with minor symptoms.*1 

 

*1 Patients who not need to be hospitalized, non-elderly, women who are not pregnant, and 

patients without any basal disease. All accepted patients have been assigned by medical 

institutions. 

 

During this period, government officials and medical professionals will 

be managing the day-to-day operations. Hotel management will do 

our best to ensure the comfort and safety of our guests and the 

surrounding community.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause, and we 

greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

Shinsuke Tatsuuma 

 


